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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)

Monday 17/09/2007




      Question No. 7
QUESTION: Councillor K. Warren
To ask the Manager to investigate the possibility of placing a gate at the end of Glenview Drive, with local access by way of a key, for residents who use this entrance to the garage as it is attracting anti-social behaviour and would he make a statement on the matter?
REPLY:
At present the cul-de-sac at Glenview Drive is enclosed by palisade fencing with no authorised access point.  The adjoining site is a commercial garage premises and as such the Council is not in a position to open a public access into a privately owned site.  It would appear that unofficial access is being gained via a small gap in the railings.  Arrangements can be made to close this gap to reduce incidence of anti-social behaviour.  
